
PAEA Family Picnic
All members, family and friends

of the Polish-American Engineers Association
are cordially invited to attend our Annual Picnic.

DATE: Saturday, August 5th, 2023
TIME:   1:00 PM
PLACE:  Jack and Lidia’s Resort,

38610 N Edgewood St, Lake Villa, IL 60046
(see next page for directions)

Note: the location is the same as last year.

We will have access to various resort amenities:
indoor & outdoor dining, bounce castle, bean toss, sandbox, 

3 rowboats (note: swimming is not allowed)

The Association will provide:  2 choices of meats, salads, bread, dessert; 
soft drinks, water, domestic beer, other beverages.

Hot Food will be served at 2:30

Requested donation:  $40 for adults (18+ years old)
$20 for young adults 13-17 years old
$0 for children under 13

For reservations and additional information:

Andrzej Pawlowski – 847.331.0929
contact@polishengineers.org

Please come and invite friends!
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